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RWHS Proposal 

 
 

Message from George Nemanich, November 13, 2020: 

 
 
I am emailing to ask if we can bring in at-risk students two times a week during distance 

learning.  These are students who have failed two or more classes in 1st quarter during the hybrid 

model and have demonstrated a need for a more supervised education during distance learning.  We 

would like to invite up to 40  students a day (78 total students during the week) to come to school 

twice a week.  Half of them on Mon and Thurs and half of them Tues and Fri, to take their online 

classes in the building under the supervision of our paras and Admin.  They would do this in the 

cafeteria where we can socially distance them 12 feet apart. Some of the 78 are SPED students and 

may be already planning on coming to the building under the auspices of their case managers so 

the number may not be as high as 78.  In order to facilitate this, we would need bussing on those 

four days (Wednesdays would still remain a full distance day for these students).   

 

 


